INDIAN SCHOOL SALALAH
(Notice No. ISS/DP/036/2020-21 Dated 28/10/2020)

Dear Parents, Staff members and Students,

The school will remain closed for winter vacation from Friday, December 4,
2020 to Sunday, January 03, 2021. The School will re-open on Monday,

January 04, 2021.

The online classes will commence from Monday, January 04, 2021. The time table

for online classes remains the same.

Best Regards,

TRl

atankar
Principal



